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December 1, 2010

Dear Attorneys General,

I’'m asking for your help to support the Repeal Amendment, an Amendment to the U.S.
Constitution that will give two-thirds of the states the power to repeal a federal law.

The text is simple:

“Any provision of law or regulation of the United States may be
repealed by the several states, and such repeal shall be effective
when the legislatures of two-thirds of the several states approve
resolutions for this purpose that particularly describe the same
provision or provisions of law or regulation to be repealed.”

I recognize amending the Constitution is no easy task. We need 38 states to agree. However,
m a very short amount of time, we already have ten states behind the push for the Repeal Amendment.
In my home state, the Governor, Lieutenant Governor, and Speaker of the House are all on board.
Members of the legislature in ten states have already shown their support as well. The Constitution
requires 38 states, and we can get there with your help.

If you do support the Repeal Amendment, please join me by adding your name and a short
statement of support to a joint press release, to be issued on December 15" Please help by calling
Marianne Moran — the Executive Director of the Repeal Amendment. She can be reached at 904-502-

6324.

I'look forward to standing with you,

JAE

Kenneth T. Cuccinelli, IT
Attorney General of Virginia





